
Please respond to my email dated 2-10-2003 regarding 
030211-00000.'' 
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Dear Mr. Young, 
Thank you for contacting Remington country. Y 
involved in a recall. Your firearms were orig: 
bolt-lock, which means you have to put the s 
you can open the bolt. we are offering a · 
you would like your firearm converted, so 
anyt·irne with the safety on safe. To v·iew 
modification, go to: 

http://www.remington.com/safety_Modificati 
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